
March 27, 2011

31 Alumnae members entered in the “Around the Bay Road Race” 
& raised $10,299.00 for St. Joseph’s Healthcare 

This article about the Alumnae Team was published in the Hamilton Spectator 





At the Reunion Day Dinner, Friday May 27, 2011 

Janina Belzak, Manager Special Events, St Joseph Healthcare Foundation, 

made a presentation to the participants of the “Around the Bay Road Race. 

She also presented the Alumnae with a plaque recognizing their contribution to St Joseph’s Healthcare.


